
March 13, 2017 

Midway Motors, 1200 E. 30th, conference room 

The meeting of the CKCA was called to order by President Jack Martin at 7:30 p.m. Approximately 40 

members and a guest were in attendance. 

After the Pledge of Allegiance, last month’s minutes were acknowledged. Printed copies were available 

to members. (Please forward any new e-mail addresses to Kevin Brown, so he can add them to the 

master list. Also, check the club website to read monthly minutes-password: ckca1968.) 

John Denney gave the treasurer report. Checking: $4295.04 and Savings: $2166.78. 

Fred Johnson gave a summary of the NCCC representative meeting in St. Louis, MO. The 2017 

convention is being held in Bowling Green, KY in August. Because the factory will be closed at that time 

and no tours given, many members are canceling their trip. Next year’s convention will be in Denver, 

CO. 

Guest Bob Friesen of Buhler was introduced. He has a 1999 Corvette. 

Best wishes were given to Joel Weide, who is recovering from by-pass surgery. Also, Larry Parsons is 

recovering at home, after his heart surgery. 

Jim Gruver reported that even after the club voted for the Zoo Car Show date, the Zoo chose to have the 

show Saturday, April 29. The Zoo is doing all organizing of events. Volunteers are still needed on the day 

of the show. More details will follow. 

Flyers were passed out for the Inman Car Show, Saturday, April 22. Members may be able to park 

together if we notify them.  

Mike Lewis can make member I.D. dash cards. Contact him with car details. 

Apollo Engraving, 28 S. Main, Hutchinson, can make the club name badge for $7.95 + tax. Order at their 

store. 

Bill Westfahl made a motion to donate $100 to the wildfire fund. Dennis Nicklin seconded the motion. 

John Denney will send a check to the United Way. 

Anita Barnhart continues to take orders for new club shirts. 

Grumpy’s Steakhouse and Bar drive and dine will take place Saturday, March 18. Group will leave from 

the old ALCO store in South Hutchinson at 3:45 p.m. Last day to sign-up is Tuesday, March 14th. 

Bill Westfahl will host a drive and dine in October. 

Orvin Miller will host a drive and dine to Zenda’s Lumberyard Café in April. The date will be confirmed at 

the next meeting. 



Galen Chizek inquired how to trace his previously owned 1969 Corvette. Responses were to check the 

Corvette Museum, a car dealership, the Dep. Of Revenue, or post information on the internet.  

Past member Cheryl Newburg has a 1980 for sale. 

Kathie Gee received $16 in the 50/50 drawing. 

Jim Gruver made the motion to adjourn at 8:05 p.m.          

Darwin Henry held a meeting afterwards for the group going to Bowling Green. Thirteen Corvettes are 

signed up to leave May 1 from the Chisholm Trail Mall exit at Newton at 9:00 a.m.    

Next meeting is April 10 at Midway Motors. 

Elvis has left the building. 


